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December 29, 2022 

Reimbursement Rate Update for Intermediate Care Facilities 

 

Dear providers, 
 
Each year Medi-Cal updates reimbursement rates for Intermediate Care Facilities, 
Developmentally Disabled (ICF/DD), Habilitative (ICF/DD-H), and Nursing Facilities (ICF/DD-N). 
This year, effective August 1, 2022, former Proposition 56 Supplemental Payments have transitioned 
to be included as part of these payments. 
 
This notice is to advise you that the Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) is in the process of aligning with 
these new rates, and we will be adjusting all claims that were paid at the previous year’s rates 
retroactively to August 1, 2022. 
 
If you have submitted claims for service after the effective date and received payment at the old rate, 
please do not submit provider dispute resolutions, claim correction requests, or rebills for corrected 
payment. All claims are being reconsidered, and you will automatically receive payment for the 
difference. We will continue to keep you updated throughout this process. 
 
To learn more about this change and how it impacts providers and the billing process: 
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/services/medi-cal/Pages/LTCRU.ICF_DD.aspx  
 
Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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